Fadi Shakir

From: Gavin Cherry <Gavin.Cherry@penrith.city>

Sent: Thursday, 13 December 2018 8:02 AM

To: Fadi Shakir

Cc: Simone Muscat

Subject: No Comments in Response to Exhibition of The Northern Road Upgrade — Glenmore Park to Bringelly Modification 1

Good Morning Fadi,

Thank you for the email below and opportunity to consider the proposed amendment The Northern Road Upgrade — Glenmore Park to Bringelly.

Council’s Traffic and City Assets Team have considered the proposed amendments and raise no comments or concerns for address within the modification application.
Regards

Gavin

Gavin Cherry
Development Assessment Coordinator

E Gavin.Cherry@penrith.city
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From: Fadi Shakir [mailto:Fadi.Shakir@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Monday, 3 December 2018 4:40 PM

To: Penrith City Council - RECORDS <council@penrith.city>

Cc: Robert Craig <Robert.Craig@penrith.city>; Simone Muscat <simone.muscat@penrith.city>; Gavin Cherry <Gavin.Cherry@penrith.city>
Subject: Exhibition of The Northern Road Upgrade — Glenmore Park to Bringelly Modification 1

Good afternoon,

| refer to the above modification application.

Please find attached a request for Council comments on the proposed modification by 19 December 2018.
Regards

Fadi Shakir

A/Senior Planning Officer

Transport Assessments

Level 24, 320 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2001 | GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001
T 02 9274 6277 E fadi.shakir@planning.nsw.gov.au
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